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COLUMBIA — The westbound on-ramp from Stadium Boulevard to Interstate 70 will be closed
overnight early next week as improvements at the intersection continue, according to a release
from the Missouri Department of Transportation.

The ramp will close at 7 p.m. Monday and reopen at 6 a.m. Tuesday, said Sally Oxenhandler,
MoDOT community relations manager.

It will close again at 7 p.m. Tuesday and reopen at 6 a.m. Wednesday.

Lanes on Stadium Boulevard north and south of I-70 will be closed at night periodically
throughout the week, Oxenhandler said.

MoDOT advised motorists to allow extra time while driving through the area.

I-70 Drive Southwest remains closed between Stadium Boulevard and Knipp Street, according to
the release.

Supervising editor is Margaux Henquinet.
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